
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear International Student Advisors 

 

As another busy year comes to an end we wish to send our thanks 

to all those of you who have helped in promoting HOST amongst 

your international student communities.  

We are delighted that the feedback from your students makes 

clear how greatly they appreciate visiting our hosts and what a 

welcome they receive. In equal measure we receive delightful 

feedback from our hosts, who so thoroughly enjoy the company of 

these young, interesting and adventurous people.  

We shall be very grateful of your continuing support, urging your 

international students to consider this unique opportunity and 

hoping that it will add a richness to their experience of studying 

here in the UK.  

 

Thank you again for all you do, it is hugely appreciated. 

Warmest Good Wishes for a Very Merry Christmas and Good 

Health and Happiness for the New Year. 

From the HOST Trustees and Staff 

 


